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Cc: planning@edcgov.us, charlene.tim@edcgov.us 

I attended a meeting regarding this project and I don't think the proponents take into 
account the impact on the traffic flow in and out of Town Center especially during the 
evening hours when vehicles are exiting the business park. There are so many 
apartment complexes south of Town Center that I fail to see the necessity or benefit of 
another one. 

I would like to see the planning commission and Board of Supervisors oppose this 
project. 

Pat Honeycutt 
El Dorado Hills 
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